
January 17, 2014 

 

Dear Mayor & City Council; 

The Boy Scouts are having their annual District Banquet on February 6, 2014 at 6:00 p.m.at the First 

United Methodist Church located at 2301 15th Street.  In the past, the Police Dept. and Fire Dept. have 

always let us block off the alley by the church from around 4:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. only.  This will be in 

the alleyway between 23rd and 24th Avenues, just south of 15th Street.  We will have a large grill that we 

will be cooking on and we don’t want anyone in the alley hit while cooking.  We have done this every 

year in the past with no problems. 

Thanks in advance for your consideration in this matter. 

 

Melvin Evans 
Scout Master, Troop 333 
(228) 860-0722 
 


